
July 29, 2021 
 
Larry S. Royster     
Clerk of the Court 
Michigan Supreme Court 
P.O. Box 30052 
Lansing, MI  48909 
 
RE: ADM File No. 2021-14 – Proposed Administrative Order No. 2021-X 
 
Dear Clerk Royster: 
 
At its July 23, 2021 meeting, the Board of Commissioners of the State Bar of Michigan 
considered ADM File No. 2021-14, which would require courts to submit case data to the 
Judicial Data Warehouse, and voted unanimously to support the proposed administrative 
order.  
 
We thank the Court for the opportunity to comment.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Janet K. Welch 
Executive Director 
 
cc:   Anne Boomer, Administrative Counsel, Michigan Supreme Court 

Robert J. Buchanan, President 


